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Dear Parents/Caregivers 

 
Many of our students and staff have been sick recently. Thank you so much 

for keeping sick students at home when sick. Students can return to school 

when they have no symptoms. 

 

Story Dogs Fundraiser 

On Friday 19th August students can wear orange casual clothes to school for 

our Story Dog fundraiser. Please bring along a gold coin to donate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book week Parade 

The theme for Book Week 2022 is Dreaming with Eyes Open… Book 

Week 2022 will run from August 20-26th. On 25th August at 9a.m. we will 

be holding our Book week Parade in the COLA. Parents are welcome to 

attend. A Book Fair in our library will be open for purchases from 22nd 

August till 26th August.   
 

Jude Voisey  

Principal 

 

LISMORE PERFORMING ARTS FESTIVAL 

Tickets for the Lismore Performing Arts Festival are on sale via the 

following link:  

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/lismore-performing-arts-festival-2022-

tickets-388460916057  

All Caniaba students and the Small Schools Choir will be 

performing on Tuesday 30th August commencing at 6.30pm. 

Tickets are $15 per adult and $5 for non-performing children. A 

reminder that children under kindergarten age are free but must sit on 

an adult’s knee and not a chair. All audience members will be required 

to wear a mask throughout the performance. Tickets are limited so 

purchase early to avoid disappointment. Looking forward to seeing you 

there. 

 

        9 August 2022 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

DATES TO NOTE 

 
TERM 3 
 
9 Aug - Terania Field Events 

 – Blakebrook PS @  
12 noon 

 
12 Aug – Terania Athletics 
   Nimbin CS 
 
16 Aug – Story Dogs  

Fundraiser – Orange 
Day 

 
22 – 26 Aug –  

Book Week / Fair 
 

25 Aug – Book Parade 
 
29 Aug - Performing Arts  

Festival – Rehearsal 
 
30 Aug - LPAF Night  

Performance @ 6.30 
pm 

 
31 Aug – LPAF – Matinee  

Performance @ 
10.00 am 

 
6 Sept – Kinder Orientation 

 Morning  
@ 8.30 -12 noon 

 
20 Sept – School Concert 
 
23 Sept – Last Day of Term 

 
 
 
 

Principal:      Jude Voisey 

Ph:           6621 4309  

Fax:            6622 0260 

Mobile No:     
Email:  caniaba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                        
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TERANIA ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 
 

This Friday is our Terania Athletics Carnival at Nimbin CS. A reminder that the bus will depart 

Caniaba PS at 8.30am sharp. All students must be at school before 8.25 to ensure prompt 

departure at 8.30. There will be a canteen available at Nimbin on Friday, however students are 

encouraged to bring their own lunch, recess and drink bottle as well. Students are to wear full 

sports uniform including running shoes. Parents who are spectating this event must park in the 

public parking spaces as the Nimbin CS carpark will be for supervising teachers. 

 

NR SOFTBALL 
 

Last Wednesday, Riley, Quinn, Corey and Quin travelled to Goonellabah to trial for a place in the 

North Coast Softball team. The boys displayed their incredible skills with 6 other boys as part of 

the Northern Rivers side. A huge congratulations goes to Corey who was selected in the North 

Coast team. He will travel to Mudgee in Week 7 to trial for a place in the NSW team. This is an 

amazing achievement for a student in Year 5. Quin was selected as a shadow in the squad which is 

also a fantastic achievement. Well done boys! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Canteen Roster Term 3 2022 
DATE SERVER/S DOLLAR DONATION 

Week 4 

12th Aug 

No Canteen, Terania Athletics Carnival 

Week 5 

19th Aug 

Sarah F 

Helen S 

Helen S 

Week 6 

26th Aug 

Tracy A Alyce B 

Sarah R 

Week 7 

2nd Sept 

Sally D 

Red P 

Renee B-G 
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Eat Fresh and Win! 
The Eat Fresh and Win canteen campaign is run to encourage students to make healthy food and drink 

choices in the school canteen.  
 

It began last Friday 5th August and will run until Friday 16th September. 

 

Upon selecting a healthy choice, the student receives 1 signature from the canteen volunteer, after 

collecting 2 signatures by making 2 healthy choices the student will receive a Fun Fruit collector sticker 

and a bonus entry card which is taken home and the instructions followed by a parent or guardian. The 

original signed card is then kept by the canteen and used as an entry form to then be entered into a larger 

draw at the completion of the campaign with some great prizes up for grabs.  

 

 

                                                                                                     

                 Bonus Prize!!                                     

                                                  

OTHER PRIZES: 

Booktopia vouchers                                                                          

Tupperware packs                                                                                                            

Bright Star Kids packs                                                                             

Strike Bowling Vouchers     
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